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OFFICE OF DISASTER PREPAREDNESS AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

	TO:           A   L   L        M   E   D   I   A          H   O   U   S   E   S

	FROM:  Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer

DEPT:    Information & Training Unit

PHONE:      (876) 928-5111-4                  FAX:  (876) 928-5503/ 928-8763

WEBSITE:  www.odpem.org.jm


NEWS RELEASE #1

ISSUED ON:  Monday, November 26, 2007 at 2:00 p.m.

25-Knot Winds Force Sea Water onto Palisadoes Road

The Office of Disaster Preparedness and Emergency Management (ODPEM) have been advised that seawater is now coming onto the Palisadoes Road leading to the Norman Manley International Airport (NMIA). The water is being propelled onto the road by 25-knot winds, which will continue for the next 72 hours (until Thursday). The National Works Agency (NWA) is aware of and monitoring the situation.

Motorists are advised to proceed with extreme caution when traveling along this road.

Contact: Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer, kmorris@odpem.org.jm

---END---











